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To whom it may concern:

As director of the Dept. of Public Safety for the Village of Kiryas Joel | look
forward to the opportunity to provide the residents of the proposed annexation

areas the services which Kiryas Joel residents have been enjoying for the past
seventeen years.

In these years | have received numerous calls from residents of these
areas seeking to benefit from the protection and community services which my
department routinely provides Kiryas Joel residents. Unfortunately, due to
municipal restrictions | was unable to assist them at that time.

For all practical purposes the residents of these areas are part of the
Kiryas Joel community, on a cultural and on a practical level. Therefore the
municipal boundary should reflect that reality. This would benefit all parties
concerned.

Please approve the proposed annexation without undue delay.

Director



